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New Hampshire Audubon – Annual Meeting Awards

The Tudor Richards Award     
Nomination Form
Nomination deadline April 1

The Tudor Richards Award has been presented annually since 1983 to the person who best exemplifies Tudor’s love and knowledge of the outdoors and who has worked tirelessly and effectively on behalf of conservation in New Hampshire. Nominations should include information on the statewide impact of the nominee’s activities, the inspiration they provide to others, their natural history knowledge and their level of respect within the community.
To nominate someone for this award please fill out this form as completely as possible. Use additional space as needed. Other materials, such as a resume, may also be included. Testimonials from other people are not necessary but can be helpful. The award is merit-based, independent of any association with NH Audubon.
Date: 

Nomination offered by:

Address:

Phone and E-mail:

Award Nominee:

Address: 

Phone and E-mail:

Nominee’s affiliations:

Please describe your nominee’s achievements and contributions relevant to the Tudor Richards Award criteria described above:

New Hampshire benefits from the work of many conservationists. Please describe the exceptional qualities that make your nominee stand out.

Please list any key people we might contact who could give additional information about the nominee. Include name, address, phone and e-mail.

Send nomination in confidence to:

Awards Committee c/o Becky Suomala
New Hampshire Audubon

84 Silk Farm Road

Concord, NH 03301 
bsuomala@nhaubudon.org
-continued on page 2


